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October 18th, 1933.

Dear sir:
In reply to your inquiry concerning the 

notice that appeared, in the Journal of Agriculture and 
Horticulture, August issue, under the heading."Seed 
and Plant Distribution”, I regret to have to inform 
you that no action has been taken, or policy adopted, 
providing for the seed and plant distribution indica­
ted in the notice appearing in the August journal.

I am returning herewith the postage (ôfé) sent
with your inquiry.

Yours very truly,

(Sgd) T.G. BUNTING. 
Professor of Horticulture.
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